
 

 

Maurice Blackburn Pty Limited 

ABN 21 105 657 949 

Level 21 

380 Latrobe Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 
   
DX 466 Melbourne 
 
T (03) 9605 2700 

F (03) 9258 9600 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 July 2018 
 
 
 
 

 
Committee Secretary  
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services  
PO Box 6100  
Parliament House  
Canberra ACT 2600  
 
 
By email: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Dr Hodder, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 18 July 2018, outlining two additional questions in relation to 
the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services (the Committee) 
inquiry into options for greater involvement by private sector life insurers in worker 
rehabilitation. 
  
Our responses appear below. 
 

Question 1: 

Noting the issues raised in your submission, do you have any different views on life insurers 
having greater involvement in rehabilitation in the following two situations: 

a. Where an injury illness occurs at or due to work and people have access to 
relevant workers compensation and other support mechanisms; or 

b. Where an injury or illness is unrelated to work? 

 
Response: 
 
The content of this question is very similar to that of the second of the Questions on Notice 
that I responded to in my letter dated 17 July 2018, attached for your convenience.  
 
I refer the Committee to that response. 
 
 
 
 






